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Dear Kristin Robbins, 
 
On behalf of the Minn Farm Bureau Political Action Committee (MFB PAC), I am pleased to 
inform you that you have received the MFB PAC endorsement in your current election bid. We 
appreciate your support of Farm Bureau policy. 
 
The MFB PAC endorsement is based on your support of our policy; it is not specific criticism or 
disparagement of your opponent. Please refrain from characterizing our endorsement as 
anything other than positive support for you and your candidacy. 
 
Please feel free to use the fact that MFB PAC has endorsed your candidacy on your website, in 
your campaign literature or other appropriate places. Any other use of our endorsement needs 
to be cleared by us because the name Farm Bureau is a protected copyright owned by the 
American Farm Bureau Federation. To receive approval, please contact Amber Hanson Glaeser, 
Director of Public Policy at 651-768-2103. 
 
The MFB PAC has limited funds available and we are unable to make a financial contribution to 
your campaign at this time. However, for our part we will be listing all candidates who received 
the MFB PAC endorsement in our member communications and distributing a general press 
release. If there are other ways we can assist you in your campaign, feel free to contact any 
member of the Minnesota Farm Bureau Public Policy team. 
 
We look forward to working with you through the campaign and beyond. If you have any 
questions, contact Amber Hanson Glaeser at 651-768-2103 or email amber.glaeser@fbmn.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Loren Molenaar 
Chair, MFB PAC 
320-220-1481 (cell) 


